
Gentlepeople if we are to adequately address the climate disruption we are faced with today we 

must include in our plans and legislation the management of our forests.  The trees we grow in 

Oregon will be an important contribution to drawing down the CO2 that so plagues us.  We must 

sustain the positive impact that our forests contribute and work toward growing them 

substantially. 

The time to act is now, so let's pass this legislation (SB1070) and become one of the leaders in 

solving this dire situation we are in. 

Thank you. Sincerely 

Bill Kucha 

Depoe Bay, Or. 

 


